
Tuesday 8th October
EYFS only
Bring your parents to phonics 
 
Friday 11th October
Non uniform day KS1 children to bring
harvest donations, KS2 children to bring
Halloween donations

Tuesday 15th October
Y2 Harvest Assembly 

Wednesday 16th October 
Open evening for new foundation
parents (2025)
15:30-16:30
16:30-17:30

Thursday 17th October
Y4 Harvest Assembly
Flu vaccinations for the whole school
Halloween Quiz
School closes for half term 

Friday 18th October 
School closed to pupils

You can also read the recent
issues of Anchornews on our
school website
www.anchorsholme.co.uk 
We also share information on
Class Dojo, Tapestry, Facebook
and X (formerly known as
Twitter)  

Vol .05 Newsletter

Headteacher’s
Message

Diary dates 
 Dates for the academic year can be found on
our website 

Where to read
Anchor News 

TOGETHER WE ACHIEVE

Friday 4th October 2024

We will be having a non-uniform day
next Friday, 11th October. 
Please can we request the following: FS
and KS1 bring donations for harvest
(packets and tins of food) which will
be donated to Street Life.
KS2 to bring in Halloween donations
(chocolates and sweets) for our
Halloween Quiz taking place in school
on Thursday 17th October . 
Thank you in advance for your support
with this.
Thank you also for supporting the
parking restrictions around our school.
Please can we ask that  you do not
park or drop off on the zigzag lines or
on the pavement in between the
parking signs. Our children’s safety is
our priority. Thank you all for ensuring
everyone is safe.
Have a lovely weekend.
Mrs Barr

Polite Notice
Please can we ask that parents do not send fizzy drinks,
sweets or chocolate bars in their children's packed
lunches. Chocolate biscuits are ok. Thank you in
advance for your co-operation with this. 
 



The week in pictures
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Junior Leadership Team News

TOGETHER WE  ACHIEVE

    Taekwondo Stars!
Congratulations to the following children that
successfully passed their taekwondo grading at
the weekend.
You all did incredibly well and we are very proud
of your success.
Tommy passed to yellow tag
Thomas passed to green belt
Ellie passed to blue belt.
We have a few places available at our
taekwondo before school on Wednesday
morning.
If anyone is interested please contact Master
Lee on 07779275207
www.northerntaekwondo.co.uk

Halloween Quiz - TICKETS ON SALE MONDAY 7th October!!

Come and join us for our annual Halloween Quiz. 
Thursday 17th October 6-8pm. 
Food and drink provided with every ticket and lots of
Halloween fun!
Alongside the quiz there is: 

Best costume prizes
Best pumpkin prizes
YOUR CHANCE TO SLIME THE STAFF!!

Come and join the fun. Tickets available from School
Office. 

Hi from the Junior Leadership Team.
This week, our question was - Do you
like the topics that you get to learn?
The winning option was yes!
This weeks fun fact is ‘The human brain
can not feel pain’ 
Have a lovely weekend.

http://www.northerntaekwondo.co.uk/


Wednesday 16th October or Wednesday 13th November 2024

Tuesday 19th November 2024 or Thursday 9th January 2025

To book your place, please call the school office on 01253 855215

If you have a child who will be starting school in September 2025
and would like them to attend a FANTASTIC school, then please

come to one of our:

Open Evenings 3:30-4.30pm or 4.30-5:30pm

Open Afternoons from 1:30-2.15pm or 2.15-3:00pm

EastpinesDrive, Thornton-Cleveleys FY53RX

PLACES ARE FILLING UP FAST!  PLEASE CALL THE SCHOOL OFFICE

ASAP TO AVOID DISAPOINTMENT!
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